
Please see below for the step by step instruction sheet to help you navigate this change for:  

Google Chrome 

 

1. Open Google Chrome. 

 

2. Click Alt F and select “Settings”. 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Scroll down to the bottom of the page and select “Show advanced settings…” 

 

 

4. Scroll down to the Network section and click on “Change proxy settings…” 

              

  



5. Select the “Advanced” tab and scroll down to the “Security” section. 

 

 

6. Locate and select “Use TLS 1.1 and TLS 1.2″ (if not already selected). Also, make sure 
that “Use SSL 3.0 and TLS 1.0” are deselected. 

 



 

7. Make sure “Use SSL 3.0 and TLS 1.0” are deselected. 

 

8. Click “Apply” and then “OK”.  

 

 

9. Close out of your browser. Steps have been completed.  

   


